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Rule 585(7) requires the AER to establish, publish and maintain a register of exemptions. 
The register will be updated to reflect these exemption renewals. Please do not hesitate to 
contact AERnonschemeexemptions@aer.gov.au if we can be of any further assistance. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

General Manager 
Network Expenditure 
 
Sent by email on: 30.11.2022 
 
 




